
       HAYTON CHURCH OF ENGLAND 

           PRIMARY SCHOOL 

    “Mighty oaks from little acorns grow” 

Proverbs 22: 6 “Start children off on the way they should go,  

and even when they are old they will not turn from it. “ 

Diary Dates 

October 2023: 

Thu 12th—Nasal Flu Vaccinations 

R-Y6 

Fri 20th, 2.30pm—Harvest Festival 

Service, Hayton Church—all 

welcome 

W/C Mon 23rd—HALF TERM 

W/C Mon 30th—Swimming for 

Pankhurst Class (Mrs. Owens) 

Tue 31st—deadline for applying 

for a Y7 secondary school place 

November 2023: 

W/C Mon 6th—Swimming for 

Attenborough class (Mrs. 

Thompson and Miss McIntosh) 

W/C Mon 13th—Swimming for 

Shackleton class (Mrs. Hawkswell) 

(more information to follow) 

Mon 20th to Thu 23rd—Scholastic 

Book Fair in School 

 

Newsletter: 29th September 2023 

Information and Reminders 

 

School Lunch Update 

We are currently reassessing our lunchtime catering with Dolce. 

There will hopefully be an update on this next week as to how our 

catering will be after half term. In the meantime, please can we ask 

that you DO NOT order your child’s meals through the Dolce website 

for AFTER HALF TERM. 

Respectful Parking Further up the Village 

I have been asked by a local resident to politely request that 

parents refrain from parking opposite their house whilst they are 

preparing to have building work done. There is a front garden with a 

large pile of earth on the left hand side of the village as you head 

towards the Reading Rooms. Whilst the pile of earth is there, a grab-

wagon needs access, so please don’t park opposite here otherwise 

the ‘grab-wagon’ cannot stop and do it’s work. Thank you in 

advance for your understanding on this. 

Reporting a child’s absence 

Please, where possible, could all absences be reported 

via ‘Studybugs’. It can be downloaded as an app on your phone or 

reported via the school website:  

https://www.hayton.cumbria.sch.uk/ 

Android Phone: Google Play Download 

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?

id=org.sickly.app&hl=en_GB&gl=US 

Apple Phone: Apple.com 

https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/studybugs/id695307170 

This Week’s ‘Big Question’ 

This week’s ‘BIG’ question, linked to current events, is : 

HOW IMPORTANT IS SPACE EXPLORATION? 

Please see the attached prompt. If you would like to talk to your 

child about the ‘BIG’ question of the week, that would be fantastic! 

Thank you for your support. 
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We are trying to build 

our profile on Facebook 

in order to be able to 

share with you more of 

what we are doing. 

Please follow us and tell 

all of your friends too. If 

you see something that 

you like, please share 

widely as we would 

love for as many 

people as possible to 

see how ‘GREAT’ 

#teamhayton is! 

Newsletter: page 2 

Online Safety newsletter 

Attached to this week’s newsletter is the October ‘Online Safety’ 

Newsletter. You can also read it online here: 

https://www.hayton.cumbria.sch.uk/about-us/weekly-update.html 

 

New School Starters: 

If you have a child or know of someone who has a child starting 

‘Reception’ in September 2024, please apply online using the link below—

there is also a poster attached to this newsletter. 

If you know of anyone who would like a tour or a wonderful school, if they 

are considering us as an option, please teel them to call us to arrange a 

convenient date and time. Thank you. 

https://www.cumberland.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-

admissions 

 

 

 

  

Follow us on Facebook:  

Hayton Church of England Primary School,  

Hayton, Brampton, Cumbria 

To see our celebrations and what we are doing in school.  

Pease visit our website: www.hayton.cumbria.sch.uk  

which is being updated weekly. 

Our Twitter feed is @HaytonCESchool 










